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To:  All Agencies – Monroe-Livingston Region 

All ILS providers - Monroe-Livingston Region 
 
From:  Terry Fairbanks, MD, Chair Monroe-Livingston REMAC 
 
Date:  May 25, 2007 
 
Re:  Pediatric Intubation 
 
 
 
At the REMAC meeting on May 21, 2007 it was decided to amend the new protocols, 
specifically regarding Pediatric Intubations by BLS. 
 
Under the Pediatric Cardiac Life Support section, there was reference to intubation by ILS.  That 
portion has been amended to exclude ILS providers from intubating pediatric patients. 
 
The new version has been posted on the website.  If you have any questions, please contact OPC 
at 463-2900 or at OPC@urmc.rochester.edu.   
 
 
 


